
Tad Stone 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

kevin Delashmutt 
Wednesday, November 14, 2018 10:01 PM 
Tad Stone 

Subject: 

John O'Connor; RICHARD RIDGE; Kevin Yelvington; Sean Gibbons; Joseph Johnson 
Re: Old Fire Prevention Education Trailer. 

Chief Stone. 

On behalf of President O'Connor, we would like to disclaim interest in the Fire Prevention Trailer. The best course would 
be for Indian River County Fire Rescue to send it through the surplus process. 

Thank you sir. 

Kevin Delashmutt 

Vice-President 

On Nov 14, 2018, at 1:40 PM, Tad Stone <tstone@ircgov.com> wrote: 

Good afternoon all, 

It is my understanding that the Local, County and some other group many years ago purchased a Fire 
Prevention trailer for public education. I can only guess that this was purchased sometime in the 1980s 
or 1990s. This trailer is currently sitting at old Station 7 and it has not turned a wheel in my tenure with 
this department. 

It is my intent to declare it as surplus because it has a County asset tag on it. 

Because the Local was one of the co-purchasers of this t railer and if you would like to have ownership of 

this unit transferred to you, I would ask the BCC for this transfer. 

Please let me know your wishes and if you would like to receive this unit. 

Thank you, 

T. E. Stone 
Department of Emergency Services 

Indian River County, FL 
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